Voter turnout applauded

Sealaska Regional Corp. set another good example
last week when more than 75 percent of corporation
shareholders voted either in person or by proxy in the
corporation’s annual shareholders meeting and board of
directors election.

The shareholders voted to retain four of the board
members and to seat two new members.

But, more important perhaps than the final out-
come of the Sealaska election was the fact that this cor-
poration had such a high interest in the board of directors
election and that such a large number of shareholders
voted. The 75 percent of shareholders voting in this
election was an amount which would make the United
States as a whole and any voting group in the country
proud.



